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Dear Hector:

1l plan to be in rloresville visiting my mother
the week of the 21st to 25th of Novembér,

If time permiss I will try to drive up to
Corpus to visit with you on Tuesday the 22nd,
I would plan to be there by noon to have lunbh
with you and then return that afternoon to Floresville,

My mother is getting quite old and I need to
spend whatever time I can with her,

In the event you cannot meet on that day and

‘hour I will be either at Sista's house in San

Antonio (1-512=73%6-=3%372) or at mother's house
in Floresville (1-512-393-8199).

Chente

EDUCATION IS OUR FREEDOM AND FREEDOM SHOULD BE EVERYBODY’S BUSINESS



